
Invitation to the Youth Conference 2025 
20.07-27.07.2025 

„Now thanks be to God who always leads us in triumph in Christ, and through us diffuses the 
fragrance of His knowledge in every place.” 2. Kor. 2:14 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 

We warmly invite the young people from the Churches to participate in the youth conference. This 
is always an exceptionally precious time when we can draw closer to God and to each other. We 
know how powerful the prayer of the Church is, so we ask you, dear Saints, to fight together with us 
for this time and for the Lord to stir the hearts of young people. 

Organization details: 

• Location: The conference will be held, same as every year, at the "Wojtatówka" Holiday 
Resort (wojtatowka.pl) in Żabnica village, near Węgierska Górka. 

• Start: July 20 (Sunday) with dinner, End: July 27 (Sunday) with lunch. 

• Registration: Registration for the conference is done online via the church in Warsaw's 
website – kosciolwarszawa.pl/konferencje/mlodziezowa2025. 

• Age limit for the participation in the conference is between 13 and 35 years old. 

• Total cost of the conference is 1435 PLN (340€). A deposit of 200 PLN (50 €) must be paid 
by April 30, 2025, which is also the registration deadline. Registrations are only valid after 
the deposit is paid. The deadline for paying the remaining amount is June 22, 2025. Failure 
to pay the entire remaining amount by this date will result in the reservation not being 
made. For any changes to the payment deadline or for any other purpose, please contact 
the appropriate person (listed at the end of the invitation). 

• Payment: Payments should be made to the account: mBank S.A., IBAN: PL82 1140 2004 
0000 3402 7484 9549; SWIFT/BIC: BREXPLPWMBK; payment title: "MLOKO25" + 
participant's full name, for example: MLOKO25 John the Baptist. 

• Limited spots: The number of spots is limited to 45, registration is on a first-come, first-
served basis. If there are available spots, it is possible to register at a later date. Priority 
will be given to those registering for the entire conference. Those who would like to 
participate in the conference but are unable to pay the full or partial amount are asked to 
indicate this in the message in the registration form (field "Additional information"). 

Responsible persons: 

• Registration: Joachim Jarosz – jaroszjoachim@gmail.com | +48 793 387 935 

• Payments: Maria Tokarska – merytokarska@gmail.com | +48 519 508 946 

• Other organizational matters: 

o Jakub Tokarski – +48 731 981 105 
o Rut Tokarska – +48 731 992 209 
o Ania Abczak – +48 530 731 874 
o Michaela Jarosz – +48 575 689 222 

For additional questions and concerns, please contact the above-mentioned persons or write to 
mlodziezowa2025@kosciolwarszawa.pl 

Greetings in the Lord Jesus Christ! 
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